
 

 
 

 
 

Clerk of the Board Offering  
Open Meeting Law Training  
Thursday, February 9, 2023 

 

The Clerk of the Board's Office will be offering Open Meeting Law 
Training.  
  

Open Meeting Law Training is for anyone that administers Boards and 
Commissions meetings; or has an exchange of words, comments, ideas, or emails 
with Board and Commission Members.  
  

The training session will be 3 hours from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m., in-person in the 
Ironwood Room, with two (2) fifteen-minute breaks at 10:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
Upon completion of the required learning assessment, a Certificate of Completion 
will be issued. 
  

Please email clerkoftheboard@pinal.gov to register or if you have any 
questions regarding the training. 
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